Requests for Classification or Reclassification 
This is a general rule for 2006 and there can be exceptions.
The requesting party must initiate any request for Player, Pitcher and/or Team Classification. 

To be considered for NAFA Classification or Re-Classification, the Team Manager, must provide the following information. It is YOUR responsibility to convince NAFA that you should be classified according to your perceived level of play.

	
	Info on Team Manager: 
Phone Numbers:
Home
Work
Fax
CELL
Pager
Email Address
Street address (Not PO Box)
City, State and Zip Code 
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	Roster: Please provide proposed roster for the 2006 season to include name,
playing position and residence city as a minimum for all players. 

PITCHERS: Indicate pitchers.


Pull up the NAFA Web Site and download the roster form into Microsoft Word on your computer. Fill in the roster form and attach it to your Email reply. (Signatures can be added in late July for submission as an Official Roster).
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	List the Leagues that your team plays in:
Week Nights --
Travel League –
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	Previous Year's Team Name and Finish at National Tournament(s) in previous years.
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	Reasons to support the Request for Classification including any info or support from league directors, other coaches, etc that would support your case.

The requesting party should prepare an Email request to Nafafastpitch@aol.com with a copy to their state director. He should send his request to the Province/State Director for approval, who will then forward to the Vice President for his approval, who will then forward the Request to the Classification Committee for a final ruling (Subject to the Executive Director's final decision).

There is no problem with the State/Province Director assisting in the preparation of the original request, 

It is understood that classification, even with a ton of stats, can be highly subjective. It is not a problem to apply judgment and arrive at an non-obvious conclusion. However, there will be a number of teams who will object to the classification. NAFA needs the requested information to help "sell" whatever conclusion is reached. 


